
 

Emergency Closure Order Rescinded 
Central Coast Field Office 

 
TERMINATION OF ORDERS 

 

Clear Creek Management Area Emergency Closure Order 
 
Pursuant to 43 CFR 9212.1 and 9212.2¸the prohibition(s) listed in the Emergency Closure of the Clear Creek 
Management Area, applicable to the Central Coast Field Office, issued on September 5, 2024, are hereby 
terminated, effective on the 12th day of September 2024, at 12:01 AM. 

 
For questions, please call (831) 582-2200, Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Zachary Ormsby, Field Manager 
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